
Home Learning Week commencing 18th May 

Hello! We are so pleased you are enjoying these challenges, it is great to see the photos and videos on 

Tapestry. We really enjoyed the bees, VE day celebrations, letters and sounds and storytelling from last 

week, Reception we are so proud of how busy you are! 

This week’s challenges are… 

Challenge 1 

From Parker – can you make up a song? 

Parker made up a song about a giant and recorded it for us on Tapestry. Can you make up a 

song? It can be about anything you like! 

 

 

Challenge 2  

From Tilly – can you write number words? 

Tilly has been practising writing numbers one to ten, can you have a go?  

 Have fun! 

Please keep posting what you’ve 

been up to on Tapestry, we love 

seeing all the photos! 

Thank you 

Mrs Waller and Mrs Flynn 

 


